
TOWN OF NESHKORO 
TOWN ROAD MEETING 

MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2024 
2:00 PM 

 
Location:  Marquette County Highway Department 

328 Underwood Ave, Montello WI 
 

The Neshkoro Town Board will meet with the Marquette Highway 
Department Commissioner, Brian Trebiatowski, to discuss road projects 

in the Town of Neshkoro, and the Five-Year Agreement between the 
Town and the County Highway Department. 

 
Posted: 8-16-2024 
Cheryl Milbrandt Clerk 


